
Date of next meeting 

 
Members are requested to note there will be an additional special meeting of Scrutiny 
Committee on Tuesday 18 April 2017 at 10.00am in the Council Chamber, Brympton Way, 
Yeovil. 
 
Members are also requested to note that the next routine meeting of the Scrutiny Committee 
will be held on Tuesday 9 May (a week later than normal due to the elections) at 10.00am in 
Council Chamber A, Brympton Way, Yeovil. 
 
 
 
 


